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Tuesday 29th March 2022    

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
Knaphill School Clubs for Summer Term 2022 

 
We are pleased to announce that we have a variety of exciting clubs that we can offer the children during the 

Summer Term. Clubs require resources and equipment and there will be a charge of £15.00 for the term for all 

internal clubs. We would not wish for any child to miss out due to financial constraints so please contact the school 

office to arrange an appointment with a member of the School Leadership Team, if you require financial assistance 

to enable your child to take part in a club. 

Clubs will be booked on Tucasi and spaces will be filled on a first come, first served basis. Once each club is full, it will 

no longer be available to book online and will automatically disappear from the club options. All Teacher led clubs 

will be available to book until Friday 1st April 2022. An online payment needs to be made at the point of booking in 

order to secure the place.  Please note we no longer accept cash payments and once a booking has been made, we 

are unable to change any bookings or refund any payments. 

With this new process, parents and guardians will no longer need to return permission slips as when you make a 

payment of £15.00 this will automatically give your consent for your child to attend. Please note that if you are a 

parent or guardian of a child in Year 5 and 6, you can give permission by emailing office2@knaphill.surrey.sch.uk for 

your child to be able to walk home by themselves. This needs to be done each term when you sign your child onto a 

teacher led club. All other children should be collected by Parents or Guardians as usual.  

All Clubs will run from 3.10 - 4.10pm (unless otherwise stated), starting the week commencing Monday 25th April 2022 

and finishing the week ending Thursday 7th July 2022.  Please note there will be no clubs on the Inset day Friday 8th 

July 2022. 

 

Please find below details of clubs available to your child during the Summer Term: 

Club Leader Club Available to: 
(maximum number) 

Sport4kids Netball Club 25 children (All Years) (Monday) - Playground 

Sport4kids Athletics Club 25 children (All Years) (Tuesday) - Field 

Mrs Prince Arts & Crafts Club 15 children (All Years) (Tuesday) – Classroom 6A 

Sport4kids Girls Football Club 25 children (All Years) (Wednesday)  - Field 

Sport4kids Boys Football Club 25 children (All Years) (Wednesday) - Field 

Mr McGill Warhammer Alliance Club 8 children (Years 5-6) (Wednesday) – KLS Nursery 

Mr Burrow Rounders Club 30 children (All Years) (Thursday)  - Field 

Mrs Prince ‘Let’s Dance’ Club 15 children (All Years) (Thursday) - Hall 
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Mrs Evans/Mrs 
Barrett 

Stop Animation Club 16 children (Yrs 4-5 only) Thursday – Classroom 4K 

Sport4kids Nerf Club 25 children (All Years) (Friday) – Playground 

 

NB. Please note that bookings will only be accepted for your own child, unfortunately we are not able to accept 

bookings for children made on behalf of other parents. 

 

External Clubs 

 

The school are happy to offer some independent clubs. The club provider will liaise directly with you regarding dates 

and prices. 

 

These clubs have separate application forms, which you can find on our website and attached to this email. 

 

Rocksteady Music Lessons (during school Wednesday) 

La Jolie Ronde French Club (Wednesday) – Years 3 & 4 only 

Karate – Mr Scott Rayner (Wednesday) 

MGW Football Coaching – Mr Matthew Winter (Friday) 

Koosa Kids – www.koosakids.co.uk / 01276 21884 (every day breakfast and after school club) 

 

Yours sincerely, 

The School Office 

 

 


